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INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 813

LAKE CITY, MINNESOTA

SPECIAL MEETING

THURSDAY, JUNE 5, 2008
7:00 P.M.

LINCOLN HIGH SCHOOL BOARD ROOM
MEMBERS PRESENT: Dawn Balow, Richard Bremer, Andrea Hamilton,

            Randy Meincke, Heath Oeltjen, Douglas Pflaum,
  Gary Roberson 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  None.   

OTHERS PRESENT:  Superintendent Dr. Clayton Hovda, Jim Borgschatz,
Pat Arndt, Greg Berge, James Klennert, Andrew Eggenberger.

CALL TO ORDER:
  The meeting was called to order by Chairperson

Richard Bremer at 7:02 p.m.
ADOPTION OF AGENDA: Roberson/Hamilton to adopt the agenda with the following change:

IV.C. Remove review and approve Community Education Director contract for 2008-2009 and 2009-2010.
Motion carried unanimously.

No bids were submitted for the purchase of the Building Trades house.

Pflaum/Roberson to accept the resignation from Florence Gerken as kitchen server at Bluff View with appreciation for her years of service to the District.  Motion carried unanimously.
Meincke/Hamilton to approve the following employment contracts:


Luc Ramthun as a second grade teacher


Kirk Thornton as a fourth grade teacher


Stephanie Mattson as a fifth grade teacher

Motion carried unanimously.

Pflaum/Balow to approve the 2008-2009 and 2009-2010 contracts for Jim Klennert, Head Maintenance and Grounds, and Duane Hansen, Technology and Audio Visual Director, as recommended by the Board committee for non-licensed staff.  Motion carried unanimously.
Balow/Oeltjen to approve the Master Agreement between the Lake City Principals Association and Lake City School District for the 2008-2009 and 2009-2010 school years as recommended by the Board committee. Motion carried unanimously.
Roberson/Meincke to accept the quote from Dermco-LaVine for the resurfacing of the tennis courts.  Motion carried unanimously. 

SUPERINTENDENT REPORTS/COMMENTS: Superintendent Hovda reported on the new 403B rules, and the possibility of obtaining quotes on health insurance for the 2008-2009 school year, and the need for another meeting with the Board members on the negotiating committee for non-licensed staff. He requested Board members to be thinking about ideas for the agenda for the joint meeting with the City Council and if we should be looking for more property for the Building Trades class.   
BOARD REPORTS/COMMENTS: None.
ADJOURNMENT:  Roberson/Balow to adjourn the meeting at 7:42 p.m.  Motion carried unanimously.

_______________________________   

_____________________________

Richard Bremer, Chairperson             Douglas Pflaum, Clerk

The above minutes to be approved at the regular June meeting
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